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————— Original Message -----

From: Bill Hatley

To: Rob Rochon

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2004 9:34 AM

Subject: RE: CDBG Street Sectioning Project Contract V (2004)

Hey Rob,

Just finished talking to Frank, Mario, Mark & Mike-we are good to go and reconstruct the street sections
we discussed on Capitol and Cloverlawn. Please prepare the change order for signatures and notify Gasper that
he can begin. I'll keep talking to the others as | can get them but we have a solid four now. Thanks for handling
this.

Bill Hatley.......



